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Masks and drive-thru windows  

 

New preventative measures from Public Health and WorkSafeNB mean face masks are 

now required when accessing goods through a drive-thru window — in yellow, orange 

and red alert levels.  

 

This affects our staff, physicians, patients and visitors when accessing a Horizon parking 

booth.   

 

Please ensure you wear a mask when interacting with a parking booth attendant (or 

when you go to any drive-thru). Community face masks can be worn.  

 

Masks must be worn when physical distancing of two metres or more cannot be 

maintained. As most drive-thru interactions occur within this two-metre zone, masks are 

required for workers and any occupants of the vehicle within two metres of the drive-

thru window.  

 

Thank you for doing your part to help slow the spread of COVID-19!  

 

Remember: Hand washing immediately upon entry to a Horizon facility is a 

requirement of all employees and physicians. All employees and physicians are 

required to wear a mask in order to enter a Horizon workplace. 

 

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/

